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CITY OF MORA 2020 MORA AQUATIC CENTER SWIM SEASON 

(Mora, MN)--On Tuesday, May 5, 2020, the Mora City Council met to determine the feasibility of the 

Mora Aquatic Center (MAC) swim season. Due to the uncertainty surrounding the continued spread of 

COVID-19, council members voted to close the MAC for the 2020 swim season.  

The council’s reluctant, but unanimous, decision was driven by operational obstacles, guidance obtained 

from the office of the Governor, data from the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH), and the Centers 

for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).  

To comply with proper social distancing and additional safety recommendations the operation of the 

MAC becomes extremely difficult and prohibits the City of Mora from ensuring the safety of our guests. 

City officials said planned improvements to the MAC will proceed as scheduled, and refunds will be 

made to those who purchased swim lessons for the 2020 season. The City of Mora looks forward to 

welcoming staff and patrons back to the MAC in summer 2021. 

For more information about the 2020 MAC swim season contact Activities and Recreation Coordinator 

Jeff Krie at j.krie@cityofmora.com.  
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